Alexandria Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes
January 4, 2021
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Members Present: George Tuthill, Chet Caron and Robert Piehler

The meeting came to order at 6:00 p.m. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

The minutes for December 29, 2020 were approved

Business

» Wadhams Road: RSA 231:79 Highway to Summer Cottages
= Steve Blieler (abutter to road) was present to discuss his concerns regarding making Wadhams Road

a highway to summer cottage with no winter maintenance. He stated that he plans on restoring
house at the end of the road in 2021 and that it would be inconvenient If year round care of the road
ceased. They currently are using the road to access the house for restoration. The Selectmen will
discuss the concerns with the Road Agent to revisit considering changing the status of Wadhams
Road.

» The Selectmen are starting to develop the warrant for deliberative session. Mr. Tuthill stated that it will
look similar to previous year warrants and include operating budget, leases, expendable trust funds,
paving, and an article for funds for permitting & design of transfer station

« Departments/Committees

» Transfer Station Siting Committee Status Update
=  Mr. Tuthill summarized siting committee report update that is available to read on the town’s website.

Attached is a copy of that report. Mr. Tuthill thanked members of committee for their work.

» Transfer Station

= Ken Hall, Transfer Station Supervisor, brought up a concern about a person that owns property in
Alexandria but lives in Hill bringing trash to the transfer station. Mr. Hall stated that he believes the
individual from Hill is bringing in trash that is not generated in Alexandria. Mr. Hall suggested that the
person come talk to the Selectmen about it. Mr. Tuthill told Mr. Hall to withhold giving him a transfer
station sticker and have him come in to the Selectmen’s Office.
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Public meeting adjourned at 6:20 pm.

The Selectmen participated in the Transfer Station Siting Committee that began after the Selectmen’s Meeting
adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, Jennifer Dostie, Administrative Assistant



